
  
  

 
From: Graham Hunt [mailto:chiefexec@newbury.gov.uk]  
Sent: 30 November 2011 11:03 
To: Emilia Matheou 
Cc: Margaret Gore; Phil Barnett 
Subject: RE: NOTICE 2003 Licensing Act 

Emilia 
 
Apologies; here is additional information: 
 
- the later opening will cause noise disturbance to local residents 
- the later opening of what is primarily a take-away restaurant will mean that more people, 
possibly in an intoxicated state, will remain in the town / on the street for longer, and so there 
is more likelihood of public disorder 
- the later opening will generate more litter and an even smaller time window in which to clear 
it 
 
Regards 
 
Graham Hunt 
Chief Executive Officer 
Newbury Town Council 
 
chiefexec@newbury.gov.uk  / 01635 35486 
www.newbury.gov.uk 

 
 

 
From: Margaret Gore [mailto:committees@newbury.gov.uk]  
Sent: 29 November 2011 15:43 
To: Emilia Matheou 
Subject: FW: NOTICE 2003 Licensing Act 

Dear Emilia 
 
Members considered the licensing application on Monday 28th November and made 
the following comments: 
 
 
Objection on the following grounds: prevention of public nuisance; crime and 
disorder 
 
Kind regards 
 
Margaret Gore (Miss) 
Senior Administration Officer 
Newbury Town Council 
01635 35486 
Margaret.Gore@newbury.gov.uk 

 
 

  


